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| have attached a summary of BCI's conversion process and information on several case studies. If
you would like more information on the technology, contact Marty Martinovich of BC[ at (619) 399-
5655. You may also contact Mr. Harrison, NASNI's NELP coordinator, at (619) 543-1123.
Additionally, if I can be of assistance in this matter, please call me at (619) 225-1883.

Sincerely,

fopely—"

Roger Argus
Technical Project Manager
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